
Town of 

New Marlborough Board of Assessors 

January 17, 2017 
 

 

Members present: Marsha A. Pshenishny, Chairman, Wendy Miller and Freddy 

Friedman. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:00am. 

 

The following items were reviewed: 

 

a. Abatement Applications: 

i. House on Clayton Mill River – condemned. 

ii. Several abatement applications have been sent to Paul for his 

review. 

b. Verizon Abatement Case – Involves the entire state on property owned by 

Verizon. Recommendation by State is to accept. We unanimously agree to 

state recommendation to accept abatement application.  Now we await an 

update from the State once all towns have responded.  If response is not 

favorable then there will be an ATB case involving Verizon property 

across the state. 

c. Leffel abatement update – Letter to be prepared by Marsha and submitted 

to State for approval to abate. 

 

 

Minutes from the January 4, 2017 were unanimously approved as written. 

 

There being no further business to discuss the meeting adjourned at 11:15 am. Next 

meeting is Tuesday, February 7, 2017 @10:00 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Wendy W. Miller 
 

Wendy W. Miller, Secretary 


